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Jandakot and Treeby 

water pipeline 

 We will soon begin work to construct a new 2.6 km water pipeline underneath Beeliar Drive and 

Armadale Road and then along Solomon Road in the suburb of Treeby, to help meet the service 

demands of the new subdivision.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Why is this taking place?  

The Jandakot, Treeby and Banjup areas are experiencing high development growth. This requires 
new infrastructure to service the growing community.  

When is this work happening? 

Construction is estimated to begin in May 2023 and will take approximately six months to complete.  

There will be a staged approach to construction, staging dates will be published on the website.  

Work will take place on weekdays between 7am and 5pm, and on Saturdays between 7am to 3pm 

as required. 
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What will the impacts be?  

Construction impacts 

Aspects of construction will cause noise, dust and vibrations including cutting and excavating the 

road verge and compacting the earth once the new pipes have been installed.  

Traffic interruptions 

Sections of the road will be closed to install the new pipes. Closures will be communicated with 

impacted community members. Traffic management will be in place to assist drivers with detours.  

While work is being completed on Amethyst Street some on-street parking will be restricted. 

Amethyst Street will still be open to local traffic. Traffic management will be in place to assist drivers 

with the detour. 

Access to local businesses  

Construction work may temporarily restrict access to local business car parks. Access ramps will be 

installed to open access where possible and traffic management signage will be installed to assist 

drivers with alternative access routes.  

Water supply interruptions 

Businesses may experience a temporary water supply interruption while the new pipe is pressure 

tested and connected to the network, programmed for the end of October 2023. Our team will notify 

affected properties at least 48 hours before this occurs. Please contact us if you have any water 

requirements.   

Restoration of impacted areas 

Our construction methods mean unavoidable impact to the verge, kerbs and the road. All areas 

impacted by the work will be returned to as close to their original condition as reasonable. 

We understand and appreciate that this essential work may cause temporary inconveniences and 

disruption, and we will do what we can to minimise impacts where we can. 

 

More information 

For regular project updates search 

“Jandakot and Treeby water pipeline”  

 
For construction related enquiries please call or email Valmec Project Manager Brian Rose on 08 
9266 8888 or Brose@valmec.com.au. 
 
If you have any feedback or concerns, or require further information, please call or email Community 
Engagement Advisor, Jacqui on 0455 670 038 or 
community.engagement@watercorporation.com.au.  
 
Faults, emergencies and security – 13 13 75 (24 hours) 
 
We thank you for your patience and appreciate your cooperation while this necessary work is 
carried out.  
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